Marin Conservation League

North Marin Unit
Meeting Notes
December 21, 2009

The annual Holiday Potluck convened at the Stompe home at 6:30 p.m. Attending were the
Stompes, Bernie and Barbara Meyers, Edith Piltch, Rick Fraites, Eleanor Sluis, Frank and Pat
U’Ren, Don and Gail Wilhelm, David and Joyce Applen, Clint and Madeline Kellner, and Laurel
Kellner.

A very brief meeting was held. Don updated the transportation issues, including TAM and the
Narrows. Gail updated the activities of the General Plan Steering Committee. Susan reported on
a meeting she attended to see a recreation proposal for Hamilton on and around Landfill 26. The
city had done a recreation plan for the site, but this one was limited to 4 soccer fields and 8
baseball fields. The proponent, former SF Supervisor Bob Mendelsohn, was one of a trio
behind it. The other two include his son who lives in Kentfield and a coach who lives at
Hamilton. It would be a privately funded and operated facility called Marin Sports Academy.

The meeting adjourned for dinner. The Wilhelms volunteered to host the January meeting.

Notes by S. Stompe



